
Welcome to Year 2
Working in Partnership 



Meet the Staff 

Mrs Levinsohn: Class Teacher (Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri)

Mrs Sumser: Class Teacher (Weds)

Mr Webb: Multiflex

Mrs Horrocks: PPA Cover  



Themes 
Australia!

United Kingdom

Fire Fire! Go Wild!

Fighting Fit

Florence Nightingale & Mary Seacole



Our School Day 



Staircase House, Stockport
Great Fire of London Workshop
Friday 27th February 2026
Children will step back in time to 

1666, dressing up as key characters, 
learning how the fire started, and 

even trying out traditional building 
methods. A fun, hands-on way to 

bring history to life!

Residential to Burwardsley
Tuesday 21st April-

Thursday 23rd April 2026
A countryside adventure residential 
packed with outdoor team activities. 

Children will enjoy pond dipping, 
nature walks, den building and even 
a campfire evening – perfect for 
teamwork and making memories!

Safety Central – KS1 Safety Workshop
Wednesday 24th June 2026
An exciting day at Cheshire’s interactive “safety village” 
where pupils explore real-life settings like homes, shops 
and parks. Through games and challenges, they learn about 
fire, road, water and online safety in a memorable way.

Church Visit – Exploring Christian Traditions
Autumn Term, Date TBC

Pupils will visit a local church to spot key features such as stained glass and the font 
and take part in an interactive experience to learn about Christian celebrations and 

traditions.

School Trips 



Our School Values: The 5Rs

• Classroom & Hall Display: Posters visible at all 
times as visual reminders.

• Celebration Assemblies: Link weekly awards, 
certificates, or praise to the 5Rs.

• Lesson Integration: Refer to the 5Rs in lessons so 
children understand and use the vocabulary.

• Monthly Assemblies: Focus on one or two Rs each 
month with stories, examples, or activities.

• Behaviour & Reflection: Encourage children to 
identify which R they have demonstrated when 
discussing behaviour or achievements



Our Class Rules



Rewards for 
following 

our class rules 
and school values

• School Values: Certificates in Praise Assembly

• In class: Dojo Winner receives special sticker 

and certificate on Friday and choose the Friday 

song. The following week dojo winners will:

• be the line-leader

• be the fruit monitor

• be the special helper (any jobs like going to the 

office, greeting a visitor, etc)

• change your Dojo avatar



Phileas the Fox
Each week, a pupil will be chosen 

to take home our class mascot, 

Phileas the Fox. This person 

might be a:

• super listener

• super improver

• kindness champion

• ready role model

Every student will get a turn to take 
home Phileas. If you need me to print 
any pictures for the book, please 
send them to me on Seesaw.



Reading in Class 
• Children will have 4 guided reading lessons a week.

• They also have 4 reading fluency sessions a week. 

• Phonics will continue throughout Autumn Term 1.

• From Autumn Term 2 onwards, the phonics sessions become spelling 

lessons.

• The focus in Year 2 moves from decoding to greater fluency and 

comprehension. 

• Children will be benchmarked every term or earlier if we believe they 

are ready.



Class Novels
• Each half-term we will finish most days with our class novel.

• We have carefully selected a range of class novels for Year 2 to enhance our students' learning experiences, 

stimulate their imaginations, and foster a love for reading. The following titles have been chosen with 

consideration for themes of diversity, inclusivity, and other cultural narratives, as well as their relevance to 

the curriculum and current events.

• As we select these novels for our Year 2 class, we not only 

engage students with captivating stories but also instill 

valuable lessons around diversity, inclusivity, and cultural 

understanding. Each selection offers unique discussions and 

activities aligned with curriculum goals, sparking a love for 

literature that will benefit our pupils well beyond their time in 

primary education. By weaving together various narratives 

throughout the year, we can help shape empathetic, informed, 

and curious future citizens of the world.

Please see the Our Class Novels on our website 

for more information about each text.



Reading 
at Home

Benchmarking will take place every term (or 
earlier if required) where pupils will have 

chance to move up to the next book band.



Reading 
at Home

Benchmarking will take place every term (or 
earlier if required) where pupils will have 

chance to move up to the next book band.



Boom reader is a digital reading 

record designed to make logging 

reading quick and easy whilst 

providing teachers with reading 

insights.

Your child's record builds over 

time and provides a full, 

meaningful picture of their 

reading all the way through 

school.

You will receive a letter home with your 

child’s log in information 

https://www.boomreader.co.uk/parents



In addition to school reading books, 
children can also log any other books 

they read at home

Comic books
Newspapers
Magazines

Recipes
Audiobooks

Non-fiction books 
Poetry 

Picture books



• Kapow is our new PSHE scheme this year.

• Each half term the children will look at a different PSHE focus 

• Their first topic is called: Families and Relationships.

• Subsequent topics include: Health and Wellbeing, Safety and the 

Changing Body, Citizenship, Economic Wellbeing.





KS1 SATs
• In May 2026, all Year 2 children will take part in the Key Stage 1 

SATS. These are national assessments that help teachers 
understand you child’s progress in reading, writing, maths and 
spelling, punctuation and grammar (SPaG).

• The SATS are designed to be as child-friendly as possible and 
are carried out in small groups or individually, often without 
children even realising they are being assessed. Teachers then 
use the results, alongside daily classroom work, to make their 
final judgements about your child’s attainment.



KS1 SATs
• Reading:

• Paper 1: A short text with questions

• Paper 2: A longer text with a separate booklet of questions

• These assess you child’s understanding of what they read, including retrieving information, 

making inferences, and explaining meanings.

• Maths:

• Paper 1 (Arithmetic): Focuses on number skills such as addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division.

• Paper 2 (Reasoning): Uses problems and word problems to test how children apply maths in real-

life contexts.

• Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG):

• Paper 1 (Spelling): children spell words in sentences as read aloud by the teacher.

• Paper 2 (Grammar, Punctuation and Vocabulary): A short, written test checking understanding 

of sentence structure, punctuation and word choices.



KS1 SATs
• How you can support at home:

• Read regularly with your child and talk about the story 
together,

• Practise quick recall of number facts (such as number bonds 
to 10 and 20)

• Encourage your child to write in everyday contexts (shopping 
lists, notes, stories).

• Celebrate effort and progress, not just correct answers, to 
build confidence.

• We will provide further details and guidance closer to the time 
to help you and your chid feel fully prepared.



P.E. Days 
• P.E. days will generally be a Wednesday (with Mrs 

Sumser) & Friday (with Multiflex)

• These days are subject to change due to staff CPD & 

subject leadership schedule 

• Parents to be notified via See-Saw of the specific 

weekly P.E. days at the beginning of each half term 



Homework 
• Reading : 10-15 mins every day (log on Boom Reader Parent app every time they read)

• Every Friday children will receive a mixture of paper-based tasks that will complement and 
consolidate their class learning. This may also include links to online task, such as Maths.co.uk. Please 
come and speak to me if you feel this does not work for your child – we don’t want homework to be 
stressful for children and families.

• I suggest that children break up the tasks throughout the week, or if they prefer to, they could 
complete it in one/two longer sessions.

• Once completed, I encourage families to check through the answers together, discuss any 
misconceptions and correct any errors (in a different colour pen if possible). This helps the children 
to build good learning habits, strengthens their understanding and teaches them to see mistakes as 
chances to learn and grow. To aid this practise, homework answers will be posted onto Seesaw each 
week for parents to use with their children.

• Children should return their marked paper copy to school by the following Friday. 

• All logins can be found in year 2 pack to take home today.



• Online learning journey through photos 

and videos 

• Children’s work will be shared on the app 

• Each child has an individual code, which 

was sent home yesterday – please let me 

know if you need another copy.

• Like and comment if you wish

• Please check the messages tab for any 

non-urgent messages from me.



Communication 
For anything related to learning or non-urgent messages, you can 
message me on Seesaw. I will do my best to reply within 48 hours. 

For urgent matters, or anything related to attendance, appointments, or 
medical needs, please contact the school office directly at 
admin@egerton.cheshire.sch.uk or by calling 01565 213127.

Please notify the office if your child is going home with another parent. 

‘Year 2’ on the school website
Outside on the playground at the end of the school day 

Phone/Email to the office admin@egerton.cheshire.sch.uk 
Newsletter

Parents Evening
School twitter



Parent helpers
We are looking for parent helpers to support us with a few different activities 

this year. If you are able to give a little of your time, it would be greatly 

appreciated.

We are particularly looking for:

• Parent Readers – every school morning, 8.45–9.15am

• Parent Volunteers for Trips:

• Church visit – Autumn Term (date to follow)

• Staircase House – Friday 27th February 2026

• Safety Central – Wednesday 24th June 2026

• Volunteers for Craft/DT/Artwork – various afternoons throughout the year

• If you are able to help with any of these, please let us know. Thank you so 

much for your support!



Parent helpers
Sign up sheet is at the front of the classroom! ☺



Thank you!
Any questions?

Quick notice:
We are collecting 

jam jars for a 
craft!


